
 

CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS Report 
 
 

Report by: PCC Larrie Taylor, Chairperson  
           
Date Report Sent: Dec. 29, 2018 
 
 
 
 

1. There have been no requests submitted for amendments to the existing documents, 
since the last Council of Governors meeting.  

 
2.   The Ad Hoc committee struck by Council Chairperson to undertake a comprehensive 

review of the Constitution and Bylaws is progressing and will have a proposal ready for 
the Spring Council meeting.  

 
Happy New Year 
  
Lion Larrie Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


